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April 1, 2019 

 

Dear Classmates, 

This is the time of year where we ask for updates! As usual, feel free to 

send us any kind of update you want to wabash07@gmail.com. Please 

send by Friday, May 3, to be included in the next edition of the annual 

class newsletter. 

 

Annual Giving 

Stay tuned to your inboxes during the month of April as another Day of Giving 

may be on the horizon. Rumor has it that a classmate may be offering an 

affinity challenge match for ’07 donors. Let’s see if we can break our prior 

year participation record! 

 

Giant Steps Comprehensive Campaign 

Wabash staff members have been on the road lately visiting with alumni to 

introduce the new Giant Steps comprehensive campaign. You can learn 

more about the campaign at www.wabash.edu/giantsteps. Click on the Red-
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Letter Events link to see which stops are next on the list. The campaign has 

already raised over $155 million for Wabash! 

 

We look forward to hearing from you – remember to send your update to 

wabash07@gmail.com by May 3! 

 

Ross and John 
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